

Your kindness means so much to the children of Boys Town,

November 2020

Dear Friend,

Thank you so much for your gift

Because of you, our children get a chance to be kids again. Your thoughtfulness makes it possible for our boys and girls to experience a family Christmas and everything that goes with it!

Many of the things you and I got to do at Christmastime – going to church, trimming the tree, baking cookies, singing carols and sharing with one another – are experienced by many of our kids for the first time at Boys Town.

Thanksgiving and Christmas hold special significance at Boys Town – the joyful spirit that returns when our kids become part of a healthy, loving family. It's one of the greatest gifts any child can receive... a true miracle.

From the bottom of my heart, thank you for your generosity and please remember our children in your prayers.

God's Blessings,

Father Steven E. Boes National Executive Director

IRS Requirement: We acknowledge, in compliance with Federal Tax Law, that you have received no goods or services from Father Flanagan's Boys' Home for your contribution. Please retain this receipt for your tax records as substantiation of any charitable contribution deduction.

Committee of your Burney - Co.

angot zo noja christmastatich geleg in der ist die der de

. This ang another - are excluded ordered by many of our Rids to allo